
 

Paul Denomme 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558 

Hamilton, ON  L8N 3L1 
905.527.5092 ext. 2304 

 

 

September 29, 2020 
 
Dear Resident,  

 
Re: Addition at Bellmoore Elementary School  
 

As you may be aware, Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board is building an addition at 
Bellmoore Elementary School to accommodate a three-room childcare centre.  
 
As a neighbour of this property, we wanted you to be aware that we expect construction and 
demolition to start in the upcoming months. It is expected to take six to eight months to complete.  
 
For more information about the addition at Bellmoore Elementary School, please visit our 
construction page at www.hwdsb.on.ca/construction. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office at 905-527-5092 
ext. 2304, or by email to my assistant at khussey@hwdsb.on.ca.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Paul Denomme 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/construction
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/contact/?Executive%20Assistant

